Dear Third Grader,

Welcome to third grade! I am very much looking forward to getting to know you and your classmates. This year will be a year like no other, but we will work together to make it a special one!

This will be my 13th year teaching at Sliney School, and my 6th year teaching third grade. I was a kindergarten teacher for 7 years. Third grade is such a wonderful year!

I hope that your summer has been fun and relaxing! I have been having a great summer, too. I spent much of my summer with my husband and daughters playing in our backyard and going for walks and bike rides. I am very eager to hear all about your summer fun. In fact, for the first day of school, I would like you to bring in a picture or an object that represents something memorable or exciting you have done over summer vacation. You will have a chance to share your experience with our class.

Please read the supply list below. I am looking forward to meeting you and working with you this coming school year. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Your Teacher, Mrs. O'Connell-Ngov (Mrs. O)

Supply List

Please bring the following items on the first day of school:

- 2 masks stored in a ziplock bag with your name
- 1 box of tissues
- Headphones to be used with your Chromebook
- A healthy snack (We will have snack time everyday)
- A water bottle to keep on your desk everyday
- 2 "just right" books for independent reading
- Picture or object that represents your summer (We will share these during the first couple of weeks of school.)